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Friday 27th September 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
Weekly Update 

 

We were sorry to have to cancel the Year 12 Parent Information Evening yesterday but this 

was unavoidable following the localised flooding on the driveway due to the heavy downpours 

we experienced. Year 12 have made a brilliant start to their Sixth Form studies and if you 

need anything please feel free to contact us: 

▪ Mr Constable – Head of Sixth Form – dconstable@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk 

▪ Mr Whitehouse – AHT – pwhitehouse@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk 

 
On a more positive note, well done to the all the Sixth Formers involved in the Macmillan 

Coffee Morning. £220 was raised for this important cause.  

 

PTA Update 

Thank you to the parents who have volunteered to join the PTA as committee members.  The 

PTA will be holding its AGM on Monday 30th September at 7.30pm at the School. They are a 

small but friendly bunch of parents and they would love some more parents to join to help 

fundraise for the School. They very much look forward to meeting you on Monday, for a drink 

and some chocolates! 

 

Message from Wokingham Borough Council 
Our Youth Future Focus Survey is now live: https://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/RHLLFB/ 
 
Together with Berkshire Youth, Wokingham Borough Council has developed an online survey 
for all young people aged 11-19 to complete.  
 
We are committed to supporting young people and creating appropriate and relevant 
opportunities within their communities. Berkshire Youth have been asked to work with, 
consult and encourage youth participation to help support this over the next few months. 
This is a great opportunity for young people to have their say and BE HEARD. 
 
We are hoping the survey can be completed by as many young people as possible who live 
or are educated in Wokingham. We are keen to hear those voices who may not always be 
heard. Young people who have completed this survey say it takes between 15 and 20 
minutes.  
 
The deadline for completing the survey is: Friday 25th October 2024. 
 

 

This week’s Careers Update in included as a separate attachment 
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Have a lovely weekend. 

 

Best wishes, 

 
Nick McSweeney 

Headteacher 

nmcsweeney@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk 
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